
Homecoming Info For Parents 
Friday, September 19th 

★​Reminders 
○​ Turn in your Permission/Dismissal Form for Homecoming Day by Friday 9/12 
○​ Link to District Homecoming Schedule 2025 
○​ Link to Elementary Float Drop-Off Info 2025 
○​ Elementary School Dress-Up Days 2025 
○​ Homecoming Guide -this is great if you have never experienced a Treynor 

Homecoming! 
★​Weather 

○​ The forecast for Homecoming this year looks like it could be a great day! 
○​ Please make sure your child is wearing appropriate clothes for the day.  

➔​ Shorts, T-shirts, and athletic shoes are great!  
○​ If they need sunscreen, you can send it with your child to apply independently 

at school or put it on them in the morning.  
○​ Please send a water bottle with your student for the morning activities. 

Students will be given small water bottles after the pep rally/before the 
parade!  

★​Backpacks aren’t needed on Homecoming Day.  
★​School Lunch 

○​ Grape/Strawberry Uncrustable with veggie sticks, goldfish crackers, string 
cheese, and raisins or cinnamon applesauce. 

○​ Due to the schedule changes, parents are not able to come for lunch on 
Homecoming Day.  

★​Pep Rally  
○​ 1:00 PM Open to the public Seating at Pep Rally 

★​Parade  
○​ 1:45 PM The parade runs West to East and will face South along HWY 92 

between South Eyberg Ave and Elementary Drive 
★​Parking → There will be no parking in the elementary school drive/parking lot. This 

allows all students on floats to unload safely without cars parked in the lane. You’re 
welcome to park at the high school or on the streets around the elementary school. 
There is NO PARKING behind the elementary school in the bus lane.  

★​Dismissal→ PLEASE DO NOT come to pick your child up from the elementary 
school until the parade is complete. Dismissal will start around 2:30ish with the bus 
riders first! 
→ Bus riders: The bus riders will be dismissed first. Please plan on the bus getting to 
your bus stop much earlier than normal (Busses will leave the elementary around 
2:30 PM) 
 
→Picked Up/Walk: Students getting picked up or walking home will not be dismissed 
from the building until AFTER the buses leave. Students will be dismissed out the 
front like normal dismissal. Please be patient and do not block the sidewalks.  
 
→Combine: The High School Volleyball team and Mrs. Keysor are planning to walk 
with any students going to the combine at the football field. You are welcome to meet 
them at the football field to avoid the traffic at the elementary. 

https://www.treynorschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/688534a02ed58
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17iU_txrRqUPa-qwSsQC0XC-92n_5R6NXfHEkcAFuuB0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uJ6ZYZCMB4CYhyv_W9a4aLNEKKlQuPr5NbczsEjtyeA/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jovd44Qldabh-VVcd6h57GW3OlgHeY3f/view
https://www.treynorschools.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/6127f660a7a13/Pep%20Rally%20Seating%202021.pdf

